

Developing the existing with passion and new innovations

Dear customers, suppliers, business partners and friends of LST GmbH Dear Sir or Madam,

After 21 years of business activity, I am pleased to hand over the management to my long-standing employees Mr. Frank Dräger and Mr. André Sanders in January 2022. It makes me happy to have found a friendly and competent succession planning in Mr. Dräger and Mr. Sanders.

At the same time, Mr. Dräger and Mr. Sanders, together with our long-standing business partner and developer of the IREG family the ITS-Industrial Turbine Services GmbH, joined LST GmbH as new co-partners.

I can assure you, that the new management of the company will continue to maintain the good business and customer relationships in a proven and confidential manner.

I will continue to work at LST GmbH and will advise and actively support the company in the background with my well-known, prudent manner.

I wish you all the best for the new year 2022 and hope that you place the same trust in Mr. Dräger and Mr. Sanders. We look forward to continuing to work with you as a partner, customer or supplier in the future.

Kind regards

Matthias Tippelt

rank Drägek

André Sanders